
 

 
TREK 2000 INTERNATIONAL LTD  

(Registration Number 199905744N) 

 

Quarterly Update Pursuant to Rule 1313(2) of the Listing Manual of the 

Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Trek 2000 International Ltd (the “Company” or 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to its announcement dated 5 June 2023 
relating to the inclusion of the Company on the Watch-List pursuant to Rule 1311 of the Listing 
Manual of SGX-ST with effect from 6 June 2023.  
 
Pursuant to Rule 1313(2) of the Listing Manual of the SGX-ST, for the period in which the 
Company remains on the Watch-List, the Company must provide the market with a quarterly 
update on its efforts and progress made in meeting the exit criteria of the Watch-List.  
 
Please refer to the Company’s announcement on 11 August 2023 on the unaudited financial 
statements of the Group for half year ended 30 June 2023 for an update on the Group’s latest 
financial performance and position. 
 
Currently, the Company continues to invest in R&D to provide support and churn innovative 
solutions in the Renewable Energy and Digital Storage industries. 
 
The Company will continue to make efforts and consider various options to meet the exit 
criteria of Rule 1314 of the SGX-ST’s Listing Manual and will update its shareholders in due 
course. 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

Tan Joon Yong, Wayne 
Executive Chairman and Group President 
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